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MASTERPLAN GROUP MEETING NOTES 
 
Held on Tuesday 19th March 2024 7.30pm at Parish Council Office 

Present: 

Councillor Kevin Cuffley   

Councillor Deborah Alderwick      

Councillor Patrick Thouroude 

Councillor Brian Milnes 

Councillor Kieran Cooper 

Councillor Ian Reeves 

Councillor Paul Smith 

Councillor Anand Pillai 

Mr David Ellis – Sawston & Babraham Cricket Club 

Mr Patrick McGowan – Cambridge City FC 

  

1) Welcome 

Councillor Kevin Cuffley welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2) Apologies for absence 

Councillor Colin Groves, Councillor Jayne Merrick, Councillor David Bard 

3) Notes from meeting 03 October 2024 

The meeting notes were noted. 

4) To discuss Task & Finish Group for Lynton Way Project 

It was agreed we need to move forward with this project. It was agreed we need to go out to 

consultation and asked the Clerk to obtain quotes for consultants for the next meeting. 

The budget was discussed for this project and Councillor Kieran Cooper explained that we have 

S106 contribution and money we had budgeted for the pavilion we would have built on the gifted land 

from Cambridge City which did not transpire.  

The council need to get a specification for the consultant so we can start the process and get quotes. 

It was agreed we need to get quotes and more information before moving it to a Task & Finish group. 

5) To discuss consultation company 

A couple of consultants have been recommended for the Clerk to contact. 

6) Update on Skate Park 

The Clerk explained this is ongoing and she will report back once she has more information. 
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7) To discuss new allotment allocations 

The council has received S106 money for allotment allocations. This was discussed and possible 

sites were put forward. The Clerk will contact the S106 officer to see how to move this forward. 

8) To discuss renewable energy 

David Ellis is meeting with companies to get quotes for solar panels on Spicers pavilion and will also 

apply for funding. He is making progress and will report back once he has all the information. 

12) Matters for next meeting 

Meeting closed 8.35pm 


